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Spring Hours: 

7AM – 7PM Mon. – Fri. 

9AM – 5PM Sat. – Sun. 

Help support our neighborhood market! 

HOA Board Schedule 

Meetings are held at the Glengarra Place 

Senior Apartments clubhouse, 3900 Galway 

Avenue.  The meetings for the second quarter 

of 2012 are on April 16th, May 21st, and June 

18th at 6:00 PM. 

Annual Neighborhood Garage Sale and Picnic 
Check your crawl space, attic, garage, closet, toy box, etc. – look everywhere for anything and everything you 

don’t  need or have use for and put a price on it!  On May 19th, the homeowner’s association will place 

advertisements in the Missoulian and the Missoula Independent to promote the Pleasant View Annual Garage 

Sale.   

 

Sales starts at 8:00 AM sharp. Sale items need to be placed on your driveway or in your yard and not on the 

sidewalks or in the alleyways.  The advertised end time of the garage sale is 2:00 PM. 

 

After the garage sale, the Pleasant View Homeowners Association will provide the grilled burgers, hot dogs and 

soda pop, as well as plates, utensils and condiments — you may bring your favorite potato salad, macaroni 

salad, baked beans, coleslaw or any other special creation you may be well known for and want to share. The 

picnic begins at 4:00 PM, location is at the park next to Bailey’s, and Bailey’s will be extending the hours they 

are open to accommodate the picnic. The Pleasant View HOA will be providing tickets to the attending children 

that they can exchange for Ice Cream treats at Baileys. 

 

You may also consider bringing a lawn chair, beach blanket or any other creature comfort that you may desire 

to enjoy the evening.  We do ask that pets remain at home for the safety of others. 

 

Questions?  Contact Brenda 240-1233 Ruth at 728-3637.Picnic is for Pleasant View HOA residents only, 

please… 

 

2012 Spring General Meeting and Election 

Pleasant View homeowners are always invited and encouraged to attend the next General HOA meeting, held 

on Thursday, April 26th, at Hellgate Elementary School.  Meeting starts at 7:00 PM and goes until 9:00 PM.  

 

There is a HOA Board position up for election at the April 26th General Meeting. Donna Dietz is currently holding 

this Board position.  Ballots are being included in the March quarterly mailing to all HOA members.  Ballots can 

be completed and mailed to the Treasurer, placed in the HOA dues drop box inside Bailey’s, or you may bring 

them to the General Meeting.  For election or ballot-related questions, you can contact Ruth, Pleasant View HOA 

Treasurer, at 728-3637. 

 

2012 Annual Street Cleaning Schedule 

Spring is here, and the City of Missoula Street Maintenance Division will begin its street  

cleaning schedule on Tuesday, April 3. Street cleaning activities in Pleasant View will take place April 10-13, and 

June 12-15. Please keep all vehicles from being parked in the street during these times.   


